
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Request for Quotes 

T-Shirts Welcome Week 2017 
5-2017/2018 

Notice of Cancellation 

 
 August 29, 2017 

Please note the College has cancelled this solicitation.  It is anticipated a new solicitation will be released. 
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